
Grant Committee Minutes for the November 27, 2012 meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:25 p.m. with Darla Rippee, Linda Kellogg, Doris 

French, Wanda Freeman, Tom York and George Whittington present. 

 

Linda made a motion and Tom seconded it to approve the agenda. 

 

Tom made a motion and Wanda seconded it to approve the minutes with the corrections 

noted. 

 

Tom gave us an update on the bathrooms.  They are almost complete.  We have some 

money left over to do the landscaping.  Doris will write letters to the organizations who 

contributed. 

 

Hall utility costs were discussed. The only report that was received was from  Mills Twp  

the hall is 2800 sq ft and their utilities run about $27490 a year.  (about $1 a sq ft)  Our 

building will be about 15240 sq ft.  We will try to get more estimates for next month. 

 

The lights on 9 Mile Road – the fire department is not filling out the form every time they 

go on a run so the data will be sketchy.  We could have MDOT and the board here meet 

here to discuss them. 

 

Grants. Ieuter Insurance will consider money for the fire department.  We will call Bailey 

Insurance, Farm Bureau, State Farm, Allstate and AAA to see if they would be willing to 

grant us money for the SCBA’s.  We will send letters to  the 4 places we discussed last 

month.  

 

The next meeting will be December 13, 2012 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Doris French 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 


